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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  1155TTHH  OOCCTTOOBBEERR  22002211  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It was lovely to welcome prospective parents into school yesterday morning. Our Year 6 children 
did a fantastic job of showing them around and answering questions. If you know of anyone who 
may be looking for a place for a Reception child in September 2022 please let them know that 
even though our Open Morning has been and gone they can still make an appointment to have a 
look around – all they need to do is contact the school office. 

 

COVID -19 

We have been advised that there has been at least one confirmed case of COVID-19 within the 
school. We know that you may find this concerning but we are continuing to monitor the situation 
and ensure the required controls are in place. Following the change in guidance on 19 July 2021, 
the school will continue to ensure confirmed cases of COVID-19 do not attend until the end of 
their self-isolation period but contact tracing within the school setting will no longer continue. You 
may be contacted by NHS Test and Trace and asked to get a PCR test if your child has been 
identified as a close contact. 

The school remains open and your child should continue to attend as normal if they remain well. 

If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19 at any time, however mild, please book a test. You 
can book a test through  https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or by calling 119.   

 

From Mrs Honey – our Base Leader at All Saints 

On the 7th August, our wonderful fellowship colleague Sophia Gardiner gave birth to the beautiful 
Ernie at only 26 weeks, weighing just 2 pounds and suffering from numerous medical conditions. 
Since then, Ernie has been cared for at ward L43, the neonatal unit at LGI. Both Sophia and her 
husband Edwin have nothing but praise and thanks for this amazing place, which is continuing to 
give Ernie the care and support he needs. To support this fantastic facility, which is always in need 
of funds, our staff have decided to do a walk in celebration of Ernie. We will be taking on a 
‘Marathon walk’ - 26 miles: one mile for each of the 26 weeks before he was born. The walk will 
take place on the 16th October, starting and ending in York. The final 5 miles will take place in 
York, where other members of staff and Sophia’s family will join us for the final leg. Please support  
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us in raising money for such an amazing place - whatever amount you are able to give will be 
greatly appreciated. Everyone at All Saints and North Rigton Fellowship are willing little Ernie on - 
every step of the way. 

Follow the link to our Just Giving Page 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/erniesward 

 

Morrisons Good to Grow 

Thank you so much for all the Morrisons Good to Grow vouchers donated so far. The scheme ends 
on 24th October 2021 so if you haven’t already signed up (details attached) please do so as soon 
as possible. Thank you. 

 

FONR 

Please see attached for some very wonderful news from FONR and we would also like to offer our 
thanks and congratulations to Jon Smith on completing his challenge and for his donation to FONR. 

 
 
Apple and Pears trip to Flamingo Land  
We are very excited to be taking our Apples and Pears classes to Flamingo Land on Wednesday 
17th November to participate in a habitat workshop and visit the onsite zoo.  If you have not 
already done so, please give your consent and payment by Parentpay by the end of next week. 
Thank you 
 

 

Please find attached a flyer for basketball in Harrogate and some information about Parent 
Governors. 

 

With every blessing, 

Mrs Andrews 
 
 


